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Laura Rotolo

From: Gabriel, Jane (EPS) <jane.gabriel@state.ma.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2011 2:19 PM

To: John Reinstein

Cc: Laura Rotolo; lhewitt@publiccounsel.net

Subject: RE: Out of Office: ALPR Policy Discussion

Categories: ALPR

 Thank you John.  Although we never met, Laura and I worked together on a public record request a couple of 

years ago.  I will look forward to meeting her. 

 I hope your time off is for vacation and that you enjoy.   

        

-----Original Message----- 

From: John Reinstein [mailto:jreinstein@aclum.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 1:51 PM 

To: Gabriel, Jane (EPS) 

Cc: Laura Rotolo; lhewitt@publiccounsel.net 

Subject: RE: Out of Office: ALPR Policy Discussion 

 

Hi Jane, 

 

I will be away at the time of the meeting and have asked Laura Rotolo in our office to attend.  I understand that she will 

be available on the 18th.  We look forward to hearing about the proposed policy. 

 

John 

 

John Reinstein 

Senior Counsel 

ACLU of Massachusetts 

211 Congress Street 

Boston, MA 02110 

(617) 482-3170 

jreinstein@aclum.org  

 

  

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Gabriel, Jane (EPS) [mailto:jane.gabriel@state.ma.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 1:42 PM 

To: John Reinstein 

Subject: Out of Office: ALPR Policy Discussion 

 

Today is Wednesday, July 27, 2011.  I will not be in the office until late in the day and will not have access to Email until 

that time.  If you need immediate assistance please contact Admin. Asst. Deborah Firlit at (617) 274-5540 or the front 

desk at (617) 727-7775 ext 0. Thank you. 


